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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: matthew_mcclellan@goodyear.com
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2010 10:48 AM
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health
Cc: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO474

 
Stantec is no longer working on this site,  
I and a new consultant will review the file for this site, and contact you regarding the next steps for closure.  
 
Please contact me if you have questions,  
 
Matt  
 
Matthew McClellan 
330-668-4600 
 
"This communication may contain confidential and/or proprietary information, and may not be copied or disseminated or 
used without the express written consent of The Goodyear Tire & Rubber Company.  If you have received this 
communication in error, you are strictly prohibited from taking any action in reliance on the contents of this 
communication.  Please notify the sender and destroy or delete this communication and all copies.  Thank you for your 
cooperation.  
 

"dehloptoxic, Env. Health" <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org>  

10/18/2010 02:16 PM  

To Matthew McClellan <matthew_mcclellan@goodyear.com>  
cc "Hardin, Jack" <Jack.Hardin@stantec.com>, "'Neil.Doran@stantec.com'" 

<Neil.Doran@stantec.com>, "Drogos, Donna, Env. Health" 
<donna.drogos@acgov.org>, "Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health" 
<paresh.khatri@acgov.org>  

Subject ACEH Correspondence for RO474 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Interested Parties,  
   
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000474.  
   
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.  
   
Sincerely,  
   
ACEH  
 [attachment "ENF_L_2010-10-14.pdf" deleted by Matthew Mcclellan/CONT/NA/GDYR]  


